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To:   FRRS Board of Directors 

From: Paul Finnegan, Train Sheet Editor 

Re: Train Sheet Report 

Date: August 4, 2020 

April/May/June 2020 Issue #185 

I reported the estimated costs for issue #185 last month.  When the final postal expenses were 

determined, we ended up with a $1.86 balance due.  When I submit the invoice for issue #186, I will 

include this expense. 

Since issue #185 was published, three members responded to the “Catch the Early Train” offer and 

changed from postal to email delivery.  One of the members was a foreign member.  The members 

will receive their Train Sheet faster and in color, and the society’s cost of publishing our newsletter is 

reduced. 

July/August/September 2020 Issue #186 

The following articles are planned (or at least ideas) and current status: 

 Member Spotlight:  Phil Schmierer (DONE) 

 Things Around the Museum:  Milward Switch (DONE) 

 What the heck was POLING? (DONE) 

 President’s Pin (Greg Elems) 

 Archive Department Update (Kerry Cochran) 

 Pumpkin Train Update:  TBD 

 Santa Train Update:  TBD 

 WP 705 Paint Project (Greg Elems) 

 How did we get WP 705? (Paul Finnegan) 

 WP 165 July/August Work Party Report (Roger Stabler?) 

 

Additional suggestions are requested for the next issue.  With the museum being closed and our 

reduced activities, more material is needed. 

 


